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OFFICAL ANNUAL MEMBERS MEETING NOTICE
THE SOCORRO ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC.

Pursuant to Bylaw Section 4.01, Annual Meetings, and Section 4.11, Agenda, Attendance, and Action at Member Meet-
ings, Notice is hereby provided that the Annual Member Meeting of The Socorro Electric Cooperative, Inc., will be held 
as follows:

 DATE:  SATURDAY, APRIL 20, 2024 

 TIME:  REGISTRATION BEGINS AT 1:00 P.M. and ENDS AT 3:00 P.M.
  BUSINESS MEETING STARTS AT 3:00 P.M.

  LOCATION: MACEY CENTER
  NEW MEXICO TECH CAMPUS

The purposes of the meeting are set forth in Section 4.11 of the Bylaws.  
Please reference Section 5.03 and 4.12.8 of the Bylaws regarding the election of two Trustees from District III, each for a 
three (3) year term. 
Additional information may be requested from the staff of the Cooperative by calling 575-835-0560 or at  
www.socorroelectric.com.
 
THE SOCORRO ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC.
/s/ Stephen Rosas, Secretary
Board of Trustees

Energy Efficient Tips: SEC has updated its 2024 Energy Rebate Brochure, 
Scan the Link To Check it Out.

• Be sure to replace your filters in your air conditioner every month to keep your system 
running efficiently.

• Program your air conditioner to turn on when you’re home and stay off when you are gone. 



 

WEBSITE
www.socorroelectric.com 

PHONE
800-351-7575 or 575-835-0560

PAYING YOUR BILL
You can make your payment over the 
phone by check or major credit card, 

24 hours a day, 7 days a week with our 
IVR phone system at no charge.  

OFFICE HOURS
Monday through Friday 

8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

REPORTING AN OUTAGE
Before reporting a power outage, please 
check the circuit breakers in your house 
first. If you still do not have power after 

checking your breakers, please call 
575-835-0560, 800-351-7575 or 

855-881-8159. 
If you get a busy signal, it is an indication 

that someone else is experiencing an 
outage as well; however please 
continue to call, this will help us 

pinpoint the problem. 

MEMBER SERVICE/BILLING 
Marilyn Madrid - Member Service Supervisor 
575-835-0560, Ext 1504

ACCOUNTING
Jimmy Capps, Chief Financial Officer
575-835-0560, Ext 1503

LINE EXTENSIONS
Todd Unruh, 575-835-0560, Ext 2503

MARKETING & PUBLIC AFFAIRS
Jerrid Williams - Director of Communications 
& Public Affairs - 575-835-0560, Ext 2502
jwilliams@socorroelectric.com

Contact us

January 2024 Board Report, the board...
• Staff gave updates and reports from each department.
• Eileen Latasa sworn in as Trustee for District 2. 

Spotlight on TEAM SEC - Meet Your Neighbor
Jerrid Williams joined Your Socorro Electric Cooperative as the Communications & Public Affairs Director in 

June 2023. Jerrid comes to Socorro from Continental Divide, An Energy and Telecommunications Cooperative, 
Inc. (CDETC) in Grants, New Mexico, where he was the Marketing Specialist for CDETC’s Red Bolt Broadband 
department for four years. 

Jerrid manages the SEC Foundation,which consists of the SEC scholarship program, Youth Tour, coloring 
contest, spelling bee awards, and more. He manages SEC’s public relations, and supports members with Energy 
Audits.  Additionally, he handles all marketing communications like the Co-op Corner and the Enchantment magazine.

Jerrid is originally from Grants but had spent several years living in Albuquerque working in Marketing  
and Public Relations before moving back to Grants. He graduated from Eastern New Mexico University with a 
Bachelor of Science in Public Relations.  

Jerrid enjoys spending time with his family and his friends, but mainly his dogs. He would one day like to have 
a ranch with all sorts of animals and a rescue for dogs. 

Jerrid is an avid volunteer and is the new President-Elect for the Rotary Club of Socorro. While involved in the 
Grants-Milan Rotary Club where he helped that club raise almost $40,000 for their Backpack Program last year.  
He always tries to find ways to volunteer his time or help in any way. 

Jerrid Williams 
Communications & Public 

Affairs Director.

 Each year the SEC Foundation sponsors a Safety Coloring Contest Poster in an effort to help 
elementary age children learn about the dangers of electricity.  

 Each year the poster has a different safety message. This years safety message was the 
dangers of sleeping with a charging device under your pillow. 
As an incentive to participate, the SEC Foundation provides 3 finishers with gift cards!

2024 SEC Annual Safety Coloring Contest Winners

1st Place, $100 - 3rd Grader 
Emry Montoya from 
Ms. Willoughby’s class at 
Cottonwood Valley. 

Ms. Willoughby also received 
a $100 gift card for supporting 
the 1st place prize student in 
her class. 

2nd Place, $75 - 3rd grader Hannah 
Cosentino from Ms. Mounyo’s class at 

Magdalena Elementary. 

3rd Place, $50 - 4th grader Emiliana 
Lopez from Mr. Dennis’ class at Midway 

Elementary


